
Mother’s Day  
The tribute page in our bulletin has always been a popular way that 
Parishioners choose to remember and honor their Mothers. Simply print her 
name on an envelope and “In Memory of” if she is deceased or “In Honor of” if 
she is still living. Please also write “Mother’s Day” somewhere on the envelope. 
You may also choose to place a donation for the Building Fund in the same 
envelope but this is not required. Please place it in the collection no later than 
next Sunday, May 2nd. 

 
First Communion & Confirmation 
Just a reminder that First Communion will be held next Sunday, May 2nd, during 
the 10:30am Mass; and Confirmation is on Saturday, May 8th, during the 5pm 
Mass. There will be receptions after Mass on both days. We encourage all 
parishioners to try to join us on each of these two dates to show your support 
for the children on their big days. 
 
Summer Vacations 
If you will be away during the summer months please remember your weekly 
offering. We depend on an average weekly income to meet all of our 
obligations. Many parishioners find it convenient to write us a series of post-
dated cheques to cover their donations for the summer months. All of the 
cheques can be placed in one envelope instead of filling out individual ones for 
each week if that is a more convenient for you.  
 
649 
Our next draw starts on May 29th. The cutoff date is May 22nd. Contact Stella 
(652-2565) for more information or to submit your numbers. 
 
Lost 
A car key and remote have been misplaced in, or around, Holy Trinity. If you 
found them, please contact the office. 
 
Mount Carmel Academy Reunion 
Reunion takes place from June 22nd - 24th at the Villa Madonna. For more 
information, call Jean (672-8941) or Liz (693-5745). 
 
Prime Rib Dinner 
Dinner is being held at St. Bridget’s, Chapel Grove, on Sunday, April 25th at 5pm. 
Tickets are $12. Call Barb Stewart (763-2349) for tickets. 
 

Peace Pennies 
If you have unwanted pennies that you would like to contribute to the Peace 
Penny jar (proceeds going to the Belfast Children's Vacation Project), that our 
Religious Education students have been filling, you may put your pennies in an 
envelope, marked “Peace Pennies” and put them in the collection. 
 
COLLECTION 
April 18th   

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 1317 1232 

Loose 46 151 

Building Fund 39 95 

Needy 40 34 

Holy Land - 52 

Easter 70 170 

Mother’s Day 22 31 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Last Weekend, Generous Donations were made to our 

Building Fund in Memory of 

 

Dr. Leesha Zed 

 

Please remember him in your Prayers 

 
Volunteers Needed 
The Canadian Red Cross Senior Services program is currently recruiting 
volunteers for their Friendly Visiting, Telephone Reassurance and 
Transportation programs. Join one of the greatest humanitarian organizations 
where volunteers do make a difference. For more information on these 
programs please call Katie (674-6188).  
 
Volunteers Required 
The Kidney Foundation of Canada is looking for people to assist with their 
annual door-to-door canvassing campaign. Canvassing would only take a couple 
of hours of your time and can be done at any point during the month of May. If 
you are interested in volunteering, please contact Judy (364-0519). 
 



Religious Education 
We are required to have baptism certificates on file for all Religious Education 
students (both new and returning) in the fall. This is especially important if your 
child will be receiving one of the sacraments (First Communion, First 
Reconciliation, and Confirmation) during the coming school year. If you have 
already given us a copy of your child’s baptism certificate for this year, there is 
no need to provide us with another for the fall.  
 
If your child will be attending our Religious Education program in September 
we ask that you do one of the following:  
 
If your child was baptized here at Holy Trinity, please call the office (653-6838) 
and leave your child’s name and date of birth on our voice mail. If you prefer, 
you can email us (office@holytrinitysj.com) with the same information.   
 
If your child was baptized in another parish, please contact that church directly 
and ask them to fax your child’s baptism certificate to us at 653-6848. If you 
have any difficulty retrieving your child’s baptism certificate from another 
parish, please contact the office and we will try to assist you. 
 
We would suggest that you do this sooner rather than later, as most parishes 
tend to get a large number of requests for baptism certificates as September 
grows near. We would like to thank parents in advance for their cooperation in 
this matter.  

 
Anniversary 
St. Matthew's, Grand Bay-Westfield, is holding a 25th Anniversary Celebration 
Mass on Monday, May 3rd at 7pm. Bishop Harris and former priests will assist 
Father Hansen on this joyous occasion. A reception will follow. All past 
parishioners are invited to join in the celebration.  
 
Summer Camp 
Camp Sheldrake is now accepting registrations for their 2010 summer 
programs. It is a residential outdoor adventure camp for youths/teens from the 
ages of 5-17. For schedule and registration information, visit their website 
(campsheldrake.ca). 
 
World Youth Day 
The next WYD happens in August 2011 in Madrid, Spain. Contact Madelyn  
(506-444-6025 or cmramier@nb.sympatico.ca) for more information. 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, APRIL 25, 2010 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  April 26th 9:00am Joanne Haney 

Tuesday April 27th NO MASS 

Wednesday April 28th NO MASS 

Thursday April 29th 9:00am Thomas Brideau 

Friday April 30th 9:00am Judith Morhan 

Saturday May 1st 5:00pm Joseph & Catherine 
McGrath 

Sunday May 2nd 10:30am For The Parish 
 


